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MEMORANDUM 

Date: 1/23/25 

To: Municipal Services Committee 

From: Eric Lom, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 

Subject: Ordinance changes related to designated Prevea stalls on 100 W Washington St 

 

 

At its 10/2/24 meeting, the Common Council approved an agreement allowing Prevea to 
purchase two on-street parking stalls on the 100 block of W. Washington Street (agenda 
item 24-1233).  The following ordinance changes are necessary to implement this 
change. 

1. Create: “Metered parking be designated on the south side of Washington Street 
from Appleton Street to a point 64 feet west of Oneida Street.” 

2. Create: “Parking be designated as “Prevea Customer Parking Only, 7:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday” on the south side of Washington Street from a 
point 25 feet west of Oneida Street to a point 64 feet west of Oneida Street.” 

 


